
Tours 
 
The Sherrard Public Library District encourages group visits to the library by local 
schools, organizations, and groups. The library requests that any group schedule an 
appointment at least two weeks prior to their visit, even if staff assistance is not 
required. In this way, the library can avoid conflicts between groups and provide 
better assistance to all our users. 
 
Teachers or adult supervisors must remain with the group at all times. Groups 
should not split up to different areas of the library unless each part of the group has 
a teacher or supervisor with them. 
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